
“Seeking the Truth” - John:6
“When we work, we work.  When we pray, God works ”.

- Hudson Taylor

Phone: 403 359 3835.  Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Please call if a student is sick or will be absent!

Taber Christian High School News and Notes:
September Oct. 24-30 2022

Monday, Oct. 24
Tuesday, Oct. 25
Wednesday, Oct. 26 -. Hot Lunch (Taco in a Bag)

- Mentorship Training 3-5pm at Division Office
- International Travel Meeting for parents and students 7pm @ TCHS

Thursday, Oct. 27 - Tier 1 Boys Divisionals at TCHS
Friday, Oct 28 - Fall Social @ TCHS 7:30pm

School Year Calendar 2022-2023
Oct 21 - Professional Learning day - no school
Nov 09 - Picture Retakes and Class Pictures
Nov 10 - “Lions” Night - TCHS Athletic Fundraiser 6:45pm
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day holiday - no school
Nov 14 - Division Professional Learning day - no school
Dec 23 - no school (start of Christmas holidays).

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know

if your son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca.  Check regularly for calendar dates,

athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.
Grade 9 - Vaccination
Grade 9 students received an envelope home last week from Alberta Health Services.
This will include consent forms for routine immunizations for all grade 9s.  Students will
not be immunized if they do not return the form or if they select “refusal” on the returned
form.  *Please note that COVID-19 immunizations are not a part of routine school
immunizations and will not be offered in school settings.

University of Lethbridge Open House:
Saturday, October 29, 2022 from 10am - 3pm.
For more information, click here: Link to site or visit:

ulethbridge.ca/future-student/fall-open-house

https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca
https://www.ulethbridge.ca/future-student/fall-open-house


TCHS Grand Opening

At last count the Grand Opening raised over 42 thousand dollars.  Thanks so much to
everyone who generously contributed their time, efforts and money!

To RSVP, please email: taberchristianhigh@gmail.com




